
Transition Minerals Limited is pleased to announce that drilling has commenced at the Vanadis 

Prospect within the Company’s Barkly Zone. 

 

As previously disclosed, Transition Minerals will receive $45,500 drilling co-funding following 

completion of the Barkly drilling program from the Northern Territory Government as part of the 

Resourcing the Territory initiative.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

http://www.transitionminerals.com/
mailto:t.foster@transitionminerals.com

